
 
 

The Nature Conservancy in New Hampshire 
22 Bridge Street, 4th Floor 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301‐4987 
 

tel     (603) 230‐9205 

meredith.hatfield@tnc.org  

 
 
 
 
July 21, 2023 
 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301  
 
RE: Docket No. DE 23-068, Electric and Gas Utilities, 2024-2026 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan  
 
Dear Chairman Goldner:  
 
Enclosed for filing please find The Nature Conservancy’s Petition to Intervene in the above-referenced 
proceeding. Please add Meredith Hatfield (meredith.hatfield@tnc.org) to the Service List in Docket No. 
DE 23-068.  
 
Please note that I intend to represent TNC, if granted intervention, in my capacity as Associate Director for 
Policy and Government Relations. I am an inactive member of the NH Bar Association, but I am not counsel 
for TNC.  
 
Consistent with what I understand is current Commission policy, this filing is made electronically only; 
paper copies will not follow unless requested. An electronic copy has been provided to those on the 
Commission’s service list for this docket. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding this filing.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Meredith A. Hatfield 
Associate Director for Policy and Government Relations 
The Nature Conservancy NH 
 
cc: Service List in DE 23-068 
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